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Direct Comments or Questions to: 

Steve Denn 

701.328.3838 

vitalrec@nd.gov 

 

DATA REPORTED BELOW MINIMUM REPORTING LEVELS 
 

Induced Terminations of Pregnancy in North Dakota have decreased to a level where the number of reported 

events did not meet minimal reporting requirements, and our office is unable to create this report for the 

calendar year 2023.  
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